City of Marine City

***PUBLIC NOTICE***

RESCHEDULED MEETING
Dangerous Building Board of Appeals
The Dangerous Building Board of Appeals meeting scheduled for Wednesday, August 3, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. has been rescheduled to Wednesday, August 17, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. and will be held at City Hall located at 260 S. Parker Street, Marine City, MI 
Shannon M. Adams
City Clerk

July 27, 2022
The City of Marine City complies with the American Disabilities Act.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of Marine City, 260 South Parker Street, Marine City, Michigan 48039; Telephone 810-765-8830.


